
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
23rd April 2024   YAG/ws 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer  
 
RE: Year 12 PPEs April 2024 
 
Just as a reminder, the Pre-Public Examinations (PPEs) for pupils in Year 12 will take place from Monday 
29th April - Friday 3rd May.  Please find attached the timetable for these examinations for reference. 
 
In a change to the initial timetable, students will now be taking their PPE in the Curie Gym as many of the 
public exams at the end of Year 13 will take place there.  Students will need to arrive at the Curie area at 
least ten minutes prior to the published exam start time. 
 
Exams have been organised when students would normally have their subject lessons.  To replicate the 
exam process to students, when a student does not have an exam, they will not be required to come into 
school and can revise at home.  
 
However, students may access the 6th form study area throughout the period if they choose to.  In some 
instances, if an exam is upcoming in a subject, the teacher may organise a revision-based lesson and the 
students will be notified of this in advance.  Please note, where deemed appropriate, individual students 
may be directed to conduct their revision on site.  It is important that all students have the necessary 
equipment for the examinations.  
 

Upon completion of the PPEs, we will be able to use the information to help bridge any identified 
knowledge gaps with Year 12 and make any required refinements to examination technique to support 
students their progression in to Year 13 and give them the best chances for their post-18 choices.   
 
Yours sincerely,  
  

   
 
Ms Aneesa Khan  Ms Gita Agnihotri  
Head of Year 12  Head of Sixth Form 
akhan@brentford.hounslow.sch.uk   gagnihotri@brentford.hounslow.sch.uk   
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